
From: A Allee <andrew.michael.allee@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 12:25 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Etna, NH resident: please approve DE 19-197 agreement 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Hello,  

I am a resident of Etna, NH, and I'd like to control my electricity data. Please approve the DE 19-

197 agreement. 

Thank you, 

Andrew Allee 
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